
  

 

 
from  

Sheriff Gary W. Howard 
-------------- 

News Release 
Friday, October 19, 2018 

 
 
 
 

On October 18, 2018, the Tioga County Sheriff’s Office received information that Isaiah J. 

Ramirez, a wanted armed robbery suspect, was located at a residence on W. Fourth Street in 

the City of Elmira. Tioga County Sheriff investigators, assisted by Elmira City Police detectives 

and uniform officers, responded to the residence on W. Fourth Street and located Ramirez 

hiding in an apartment. Ramirez was taken into custody without incident and arrested on felony 

warrants of robbery 1st degree, criminal possession of a weapon 2nd degree and grand larceny 

4th degree. 

Ramirez was arraigned in the Town of Tioga Court in front of Justice Patrick Hogan and 

remanded to the Tioga County Jail with no bail. The Tioga County Sheriff’s Office was assisted 

in the investigation by information from the public, as well as, by the Elmira City Police 

Department, Chemung County Sheriff’s Office, Waverly Police Department, Tioga County 

District Attorney’s Office and New York State Police.  
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